To

Baron Robert de Rothschild.

I wish to let you know that the exhibition has been closed, and I am glad to say that it was a great success.

Both your pictures have been handed over to the Knoedler firm, and they will hand them over to you in Paris. I would like to thank you again for your great kindness in giving me the opportunity to include these two pictures in my exhibition. Guiche stayed with us nearly a fortnight, and I am sure you will be seeing him and he will be able to tell you about the exhibition and of its success.

My intention is, to have this Winter, an exhibition in Paris. I shall be there from 20th September, for three we ke, with Guiche, and much look forward to seeing you and your family.

Please convey my homage to the Baroness, and believe me, dear Friend,

always yours sincerely,